YDK Technologies Co., Ltd
|mportant Notice 2F Minami Shinjuku Hoshino Bldg.,
5-23-13 Sendagaya, Shibuya-ku,
Tokyo, Japan YDK Technologies
TEL : +81-3-3225-5383

To Our Valued Customers, Sep 1st,2025

Notice Regarding Discontinuation of Service Parts for CMZ700 series

We would like to express our sincere gratitude for your continued custom.

Regarding the Gyro Compass CMZ700 series, we have continued to supply service parts even after
the final shipment. However, as it has become increasingly difficult to source many of these parts,
we will unfortunately no longer be able to supply them. We are notifying you of this decision.

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and kindly request your

understanding.

mModel for which parts supply has ended
*Product name: Gyro compass
*Model name: CMZ700 series
-Date of Sales Termination: March 2009 (over 16 years)
-Date of final shipment: January 2013 (over 12 years).
*Expected parts supply end date (as of August 2025): End of September 2030
-Replacement product: CMZ900 series

* Please note that, although we keep a certain quantity of maintenance parts in stock, maintenance
may end before the above parts are scheduled for discontinuation, depending on usage conditions.

Thank you in advance for your understanding.

As mentioned above, a successor model (CMZ900 series) is available.
We kindly request that you consider upgrading to this model.
If you have any questions about the successor model or the upgrade process, please contact your

nearest company sales or service representative, or sales/service agent.

Sincerely,

o

General Ma'll'(ger,'Marine Business Division
Manabu Ishii




